
Meeting with Secretary Law Government of Balochistan 

Mr. Kaleemullah Khan Secretary Law, Govt of Balochistan visited Sindh Judicial Academy 

along with his team consisting of draftsmen and solicitor on 09.10.2017 and met with Director 

General Mr. Justice Khilji Arif 

Hussain, former Judge Supreme 

Court of Pakistan. 

Mr. Muhammad Shahid Shafiq 

Senior Faculty Member apprised 

them about the ongoing activities 

of the Academy.  

Mr. Kaleemullah Khan requested 

to associate his team members, in 

the fourth coming training program on ‘Legislative Drafting’. Honorable Director General 

welcomed the officers of Balochistan Law Department at Sindh Judicial Academy and 

informed the Secretary Law that a specific training program on ‘Legislative Drafting’ shall be 

scheduled very soon and accordingly draftsmen and solicitors from Balochistan will be 

associated, along with the draftsmen nominated by Government of Sindh. 

 


